Craig.D

From:

Patrick Townes <ptownes@mhbcplan.com>

Sent:

Monday, October 19, 2020 2:11 PM

To:

Craig.D

Cc:

Suzie Fournier; Daryl Bell; Tammy Lepage; Jamie Robinson

Subject:

Update on Planning OPA's and ZBA's

Hi Craig,

We had productive discussions with TFN, TLA and Councillor Luedke last week regarding the proposed amendments. Based on these discussions, TLA noted that they would need until the end of this week to provide comments. TLA's Planner needs time to go back to the Association to finalize the comments.

On this basis, we are expecting comments by Friday, October 23, 2020. Depending on the nature of comments that are received on the 23rd, we can aim to finalize the amendments by October 30, 2020. The drafts prepared for the 30th will serve as the documents that get circulated to Council for review and consideration. We are suggesting that a cover letter/memo be prepared to accompany the amendments that highlights the proposed changes and the important themes of the amendments.

For a potential Special Council meeting, we are available the week of November 23rd.

If you would like to set-up a time to discuss, please let us know.

Thanks,

Patrick

PATRICK TOWNES, BA, BEd | Associate

MHBC Planning, Urban Design & Landscape Architecture

113 Collier Street | Barrie | ON | L4M 1H2 | T 705 728 0045 x 231 | C 705 309 4712 | F 705 728 2010 | ptownes@mhbcplan.com

Follow us: Webpage | Linkedin | Facebook | Twitter | Vimeo



This communication is intended solely for the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, protected or otherwise exempt from disclosure. No waiver of confidence, privilege, protection or otherwise is made. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, please advise us immediately and delete this email without reading, copying or forwarding it to anyone.